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Barcelona, 11th September 2023 

 
                                      

Spanish Society of Neurology 

Via Laietana, 23, entlo. A-D 

Barcelona, Barcelona 08003 

 

Subject: Letter of Endorsement: Brain Health Summit  

 

I am happy to announce that the Spanish Society of Neurology, as a member of EAN, is proud to endorse 
the upcoming Brain Health Summit hosted by the European Academy of Neurology and are happy to 
contribute to its successful implementation.  

The Brain Health Summit, titled Brain Disorders: The Unseen Force in Non-Communicable 
Diseases will take place on 16 November 2023, in Brussels. The event is organized by the EAN and 
held under the umbrella of the Brain Health Mission - an initiative dedicated to fostering global support 
for individuals to prioritize their brain health. Embracing a unifying slogan: One Brain. One Life. One 
Mission, its main goal is to ensure a basic understanding of how to make optimal brain health accessible 
to the public through all stages of their lives, improve systems for those who live under unfair 
circumstances, and push for equal education opportunities for doctors.   

This is a great honour for the neurological community and an important event to highlight the large 
burden of neurological disorders and the need to act. 

With the goal to raise awareness for brain health on all levels and to contribute to the equal availability 
of care for those suffering from neurological diseases, the Brain Health Summit will provide an 
opportunity for international dialogue and collaboration between the key stakeholders. 

 

On behalf of the Spanish Society of Neurology, 

 
 
 
 

 
Dr. José Miguel Láinez Andrés 
President 
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